Mr. Robert P. Bergh, Chairman World Service H&I Committee 964 Central Street San Francisco, CA 94115

August 16, 1984

TO THE WORLD SERVICE HOSPITALS & INSTITUTIONS COMMITTEE:

The World Service Hospitals & Institutions Committee has been moving along at a rapid pace. I guess and hope that our questionnaire for our H&I Service has been seen by most people, but there are people who should see the questionnaire but who are not on our mailing list, so if you received one, please pass it on to someone involved in H&I.

Next month WSH&I will have a newsletter and we will need input from H&I people, you know who you are. WSH&I will have a literature workshop to finalize the do's and don'ts of our handbook and work on an institutional pamphlet (IP) for adolescent programs and on sponsorship in an institution.

On all of the above we need input. Please help us make this weekend a success. We are looking at the weekend of October 12th, 13th, and 14th at Capon Bridge in West Virginia. We know there are people who have come into the program from an institution, man or woman, and they told me when I came into Narcotics Anonymous, "You can only keep what you have by giving it away," so give it up!!!

In Loving Service,

Bob Bergh, Chairman
World Service Hospitals &

Institutions Committee '84-85